
PLEASE JOIN US
Brightside Community Homes Foundation is 
pleased to invite you to a pre-application open 
house to introduce a preliminary proposal to the 
community and to seek early community input 
for 1425 and 1451 East 12th Avenue.

Brightside intends to apply 
to the City of Vancouver to 
rezone 1425 and 1451 East 
12th Avenue. The proposal 
is to replace the existing 57 
units with 160 units of senior’s 
below market rental housing. 

Key City of Vancouver policy 
relevant to the proposal is 
the Grandview-Woodland 
Community Plan.

This is not a City of Vancouver event. If a rezoning application 
is subsequently submitted to the City, there will be an official 
City-led public consultation process including a City-hosted open 
house with a detailed description of the application completed 
with a scale model.

For Further Information: Melanie Belanger-Finn, 
604.831.7448 or east12th@brightsidehomes.ca



The Open House will be held on:

Wednesday, July 24th, 2019 

5:00pm – 7:00pm

Room C – The Croatian Cultural Centre

3250 Commercial Drive, Vancouver V5N 4E4

Light refreshments will be provided
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Brightside Community Homes Foundation
#300–905 West Pender Street,  
Vancouver, B.C. V6C 1L6		

		     604.684.3515      
	      brightsidehomes.ca


